
The accounts are recorded as being submitted late for this financial year.

However, there were in fact no accounts to produce, as for this period there were no assets,
income or expenditure to record. This is because there is nothing to report for this period as
our Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO) was only established during this year. This
CIO account will come into use once we have completed the asset transfer.

For Accounts for this period please see details for our original charity account -Reg 1096908
- on the Charity Commission website.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Nooralhaq Nasimi

Director
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